SHADE TREE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
April 8, 2021

MEMBERS PRESENT: Guy Buckel
Larry Magee
Matthew Schoffel
Councilman Brian Livesey

The April 8th meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Matthew Schoffel approved the minutes of
March 11, 2021 and Councilman Brian Livesey second.

Arbor Day celebration is April 24, 2021. Matthew Schoffel will drop off the purchase order
for a tree that will be planted on that day. Shade Tree will be picking up 250 lrees on
April 14, 2021 from New Fersey State Forestry. The trees will be given out on Arbor Day.

The Shade Tree would like to clean the office and have someone paint morals on the walls.
Guy Bucket mentioned Daria Dieterle, Recreation Director, is having High School Students
from the Art Program paint in the park. The Art program students do receive credit for this.

Councilman Brian Livesey spoke to Councilman Fohn Lazar and had a phone conversation
regarding if the arborist for Matawan had been mentioned at the budget meeting. .

Matthew Schoffel spoke to Cathy Zavorskas, Public Information Officer, and had a phone
conversation regarding help with the design of Shade Tree Commission permils and a
Facebook page.

Larry Magee motion to adjourn the meeting at 6:15 P.M. and Guy Buckel second. The next
meeling will be May 13, 2021 in the conference room at MMCC, 201 Broad Street at 5 :30
PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary McMm ray W

Secretary



